September 7, 1943

A continuation report on County Diteh No, 16 was presented and read,

Tt was moved by Commissioner Broadbent and geconded by Commissioner Ward that the
report be accepted and that R, G. dtreeley, Engineer be authorized to procesd
with the work, Motion carried,




Continuation of Report on County Ditch No, 16

On August 28, 1948, a representative of the DuPont Powder Co,
and myself made a further investlgation of the feasibility of using
dynamite to open the last 1300 feet of the above numbered ditch,
It was hig opinion that the project could be accomplished satigfactorily
with dynamite and gave me the following figures:

1000 1bg, of ditching dynamite $260,00
3 days for expert powder man @ $35,00 105,00
2 men 3 days labor @ $8,00 48,00

Total ~ $413,00

It was egtimated by Mr, H, T. Hanson, expert powder man, that
the project could be completed in two days provided satisfactory help
can be obtained and no unforseen difficulties arrise,

(et

R, G. Stregpgy;,gégineer




